
Minnesota FFLA Chapter Report for 2016  
 
It has been a bit of a quiet year for the Minnesota Chapter.  
 
I did read in the Fall 2016 issue of the National Woodlands magazine, that DNR staff 
with assistance from FFLA, moved a surplus DNR fire tower south to the St Paul 
fairgrounds to be used as a forestry interpretation site. It is now the 10th MN (US #1067) 
fire tower on the National Historic Lookout Register.    
 
To date, I have not heard if there has been any further progress between Dave Quam 
and the Chippewa National Forest (CNF) and the CNF’s 3 fire towers - please see the 
2015 yearly report for details.  
 
 
Respectfully submitted,  
Jan Bernu  
01/03/2017 


